

OLYMPIC MEMORIES

The Woodstock Women's Music Club opened their 84-85 season Tuesday evening with an 'Olympic Memories' theme. Celebrating their 75th anniversary next month, the club installed it's incoming officers at the meeting. From left to right are

secretary Anne Gray, president Sylvia Reed, treasurer Beth Faulkner, social convenor Ruth Hodgins, program convenor Jane McKay, and Constance Clark, the second vice-president.

(Staff photo by Ted Rhodes)

Page 6 The Daily Sentinel-Review, Wed., July 3, 1985

PIPERS EN MASSE

There was tartan and bagpipes everywhere at the Zorra Caledonian Society's Highland Games in Embro on Monday. When all 14 bands present, a total of roughly 280 marchers, took to the field for the massed bands, the sight and the sound

was truly impressive. The group includes, Jim Frame, Pipe Major of Strathroy Legion, Jim Miller, Cambridge and District pipe major, and Jamie MacLean and Sandy MacTavish of the Guelph Pipe Band. (Staff photo by Rick Hughes)